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(29.11.2022) 

(No. B/1186) Mrs A. Navarre-Marie (Fourth Member for GRNW & Port Louis 

West) asked the Vice-Prime Minister, Minister of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and  

Technology whether, in regard to the recruitment of educators, she will, for the benefit of the 

House, obtain from the Private Secondary Education Authority (PSEA), information as to the 

reasons why Regulation 3 of the Education Regulations 1957 was being applied in relation 

thereto whilst the said regulation had not yet been promulgated, indicating the number of 

educators aggrieved as a result thereof and the remedial measures the PSEA has taken or 

proposes to take in relation thereto.  

(Withdrawn)  

 


